

Grace Mercy Virtue Love

January 26th, 2025

Dear Families,

We are grateful that you are considering Queen of Peace School for the education of your child. It is a true privilege and sacred responsibility to help your child learn to see Jesus in themselves and others and to live the life of a missionary disciple.

To submit an application, click on the "Apply Here" link on the school website.
*Please note that there are two different links: one for preschool applicants (Pre3 and PreK) and one for K-8 applicants.

Anyone applying for a K-8 roster spot should send the following pieces of information to Principal Josh Mears at <u>imears@qphamilton.org</u>:

- 1) Most recent report card.
- Most recent standardized test score report (MAP, IOWA, Ohio EOC, IOWA, iReady, etc.)

Beginning on February 3rd, our Admissions Committee will begin reviewing applications. If we need any additional information to properly consider your student's application, we will reach out by email.

On February 24th, you will receive an admissions notification to the email address of the individual who submitted the application.

When we assemble class rosters, our Admissions Committee is heavily guided by our Priority Rank Lists. You can find these lists on our website.

Thank you for again for considering Queen of Peace School for your child!

Please reach out with questions!

Sincerely,

Joshua Mears Principal jmears@gphamilton.org